The Hon Jo Haylen MP ‘\L.\‘é_})'
NSW

Minister for Transport

GOVERNMENT
5 November 2024
Ms Carmel Donnelly PSM
Chair
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal
PO Box K35

Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240

Via email: carmel.donnelly@ipart.nsw.gov.au

Re: Request that IPART consider fixed taxi fares from the airport

Dear Ms Donnelly,

Thank you for your letter on 31 October 2024 confirming that the Independent Pricing and
Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) will consider the pricing methodology for taxi trips commencing from
Sydney Airport to areas such as the Sydney CBD, as part of your present review of maximum fares
for rank and hail taxi services.

Your letter also sought an extension for IPART to complete its review from 26 March 2025 to
16 May 2025. | approve the extension of the timeframe, as the NSW Government recognises that
extensive consultation and analysis is critical to ensure this issue is considered appropriately.

| confirm that the Final Report is now due on 16 May 2025.
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